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Pacific Northwest Laboratories
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April 23,1987

Dr. Daniel Galson
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Waste Management Division
Mailstop 623-SS
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Dr. Galson:

Enclosed are copies of the papers presented at the Second Research Coordination
Meeting on The Performance of Solidified High-Level Waste Forms and Engineered
Barriers Under Repository Conditions. This meeting was held in Sydney, Australia, on
April 6-10, 1987.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.

Sincerely,

D. J. , Manager
Waste Package and Performance
Assessment Department

DJ B:ksg

Enclosures

WM Re oFite WM Project
Docket No.

PDR/
LPD~

ur uti n:

[Retur to--I!6?-

8905250127 (37O422
NMSS SUBJOmC
412

§770500057


